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7th September 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As part of our history scheme looking at World War 2, we have organised for Year 6 
to visit the National Memorial Arboretum on Tuesday, 20th September. In accordance 
with the charging and remissions policy (see school website), the contributiuon for this 
trip is set at £14.50 including admission, activities and transport costs. Should your 
child be on our Pupil Premium list, the contribution will be covered by the school. 
 
The children will need to come to school at the usual time.  Full school uniform must 
be worn. We will depart school at 9:00 a.m. prompt, so the children will need to be in 
school by 8:45 for registration. We shall return to school for the end of the normal 
school day.  
 
The children will have their lunch at the venue so they will need to bring a packed 
lunch in line with the school’s packed lunch policy which is available on the website:  
Our Amazing School/Healthy School/Packed Lunch Policy. If your child normally 
receives free school meals, then school will provide them with a packed lunch. You 
may wish to send extra drinks as school only provides one drink.  Please do not send 
fizzy drinks cans or glass bottles. 
 
If your child needs to use medication that is not kept in school, then you will need to 
give it to your child’s teacher and check that it is within date.  PLEASE NOTE THAT 
YOUR CHILD WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO GO ON THE VISIT IF THEY DO NOT BRING 
THEIR MEDICATION WITH THEM. 

 
Payment should be made online via ParentPay by Friday, 16th September.  
 
If your child is on our Pupil Premium list, you are still required to go on ParentPay 
giving consent for your child to go on the trip but you do not have to make any payment. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss R Parkin      Miss K Sandford 
Class 6P Teacher      Class 6SA Teacher 
 
 
   


